
 

 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE 

 

In accordance with Circular 01/2020/TT-NHNN and Circular 

03/2021/TT-NHNN, BNP Paribas Hanoi branch and BNP Paribas Ho 

Chi Minh city branch will continue to follow and implement 

supporting schemes for eligible clients affected by Covid-19. 

 

BNP Paribas considers all requests from eligible clients and will 

inform the outcome of these requests as soon as possible. We have 

also implemented various e-banking channels to support clients.     

 

For any queries, please contact your BNP Paribas representative.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

  

 


